
Radio script – Close of Rolls dated 

Are you ready to vote? 

The federal election has been announced. If you’ve recently changed your name or address, turned 

18, or become an Australian citizen, you must update your enrolment details, or enrol to vote before 

8pm on Monday 7th of April. 

Head to aec.gov.au, or pick up an enrolment form at any AEC office, and return it to the AEC before 

8pm on Monday 7th of April. 

Your vote will help shape Australia. Authorised by the Electoral Commissioner, Canberra. 


